

Robert Street, Lower Gornal, Dudley, West Midlands. DY3 2AZ

> Tel: 01384 818275 Fax: 01384 818276

E-mail: info@roberts.dudley.sch.uk

www.robertsprimary.org.uk

Friday 16th September 2022

Year 5 Useful Dates and Information

Dear Parents and Carers.

The Year 5 leam would like to provide you with some useful dates and information regarding reading books, homework and PE.

Reading Books

Reading Records will be checked once weekly.

Please hear your child read at home regularly and make a short comment in their Reading Record when possible. Reading packs are to be in daily.

Homework

We will continue to use Teams to send Homework each week. Your child should have log in details to access Teams on your devices at home. However, if you need support with this please speak to a member of staff. Once you have logged in, you will have access to your child's home learning.

Thursday: Homework set.

In addition to this, your child will receive the following each week in their small red and blue books:

Friday: New spellings and times tables to revise each week (tested the following Friday).

PE Lessons

We would also like to inform you of the PE days for Year 5.

- Monday: Ouldoor PE
- Friday: Indoor PE

No earrings to be worn on these days please, unless your child can take them out themselves.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

The Year 5 Team















